TO DAY
CLAIM THESE VERSES OVER YOUR SITUATION

12

1

Jesus looked at them

“For I know the plans I

and said, “with man

have for you,” declares

this is impossible,

the LORD, “plans to
prosper you and not to
harm you, plans to give
you hope and a future.”
Jeremiah 29:11 NIV

2

7
The LORD is my
shepherd, I lack

but with God all things
are possible.”
Matthew 19:26 NIV

me strength.

lie down in green

Philippians 4:13 NIV

pastures, he leads me

13

beside quiet waters,

I praise you, for I am

he refreshes my soul.

fearfully and

for you; you need

Psalm 23:1-3 NIV

wonderfully made.

only to be still.

Psalm 139:14 ESV

Exodus 14:14 NIV

8
If God is for us, who

God is our mighty

can be against us?
Romans 8:31 NIV

18
Fear not, for I am with
you; be not dismayed,
for I am your God; I will

14
Therefore, if anyone is
in Christ, he is a new
creation. The old has
passed away; behold,

fortress, always ready
to help in times

I can do all this
through him who gives

nothing. He makes me

The LORD will fight

3

17

strengthen you, I will
help you, I will uphold
you with my righteous
right hand.
Isaiah 41:10 ESV

the new has come.

of trouble.

9

Psalm 46:1 CEV

No, in all these things

19

we are more than

...Being confident of

conquerors through

2 Corinthians 5:17 ESV

this, that he who began

Him who loved us.

15

Romans 8:37 NIV

Be strong and

will carry it on to

The LORD is my

courageous. Do not be

completion until the

strength and my shield;

afraid or terrified

day of Christ Jesus.

because of them, for

Philippians 1:6 NIV

4
my heart trusts in Him
and He helps me.
Psalm 28:7 NIV

10
Nothing in all creation
can separate us from
God’s love for us in

5
...For everyone born

Christ Jesus our Lord!
Romans 8:39 CEV

the LORD your God
goes with you; he will
never leave you nor

20

forsake you.

The LORD your God is

Deuteronomy 31:6 NIV

will take great delight

the world.

6
The thief comes only
to steal and kill and
destroy: I have come
that they may have life
and life to the full.
John 10:10 NIV

with you, the Mighty
Warrior who saves. He

of God overcomes
1 John 5:4 NIV

a good work in you

16

11

Do not be anxious

Now to him who is able

about anything, but

to do immeasurably

in everything by prayer

more than all we ask or

and supplication with

imagine, according to

thanksgiving let your

his power that is at

requests be made known

work within us.

to God. And the peace of

Ephesians 3:20 NIV

God, which surpasses all
understanding, will guard
your hearts and your
minds in Christ Jesus.
Philippians 4:6-7 NIV

in you; in his love he
will no longer rebuke
you, but will rejoice
over you with singing.
Zephaniah 3:17 NIV

